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          This was the final week of the season for the trench. 

During the second week of excavation, we focused on the pebble surface (street) L72 and the area around the street.

First, we excavated L60, 61, 62, 63 (NW of the street) in order to understand the surface L72, which was positioned under these loci. We found a 4.15x1.05m long mudbrick wall (L79) under these loci. The wall L79 runs in same direction and has the same position as the upper walls L60 and L61. We didn’t see any mudbrick around the east side of the surface (street) L72 area during the week. We found some rock groups at the end of last week. After cleaning the area, we correctly saw all architecture at the area. We found building L73, which has very big and strong walls (3-4 courses big rocks). 

L78 could be another structure. It has a cobble wall. However, we found another door way L75 under door way L67. It is between L73 and L78 structures. The door way L75 is very similar with the door way L67 (both door ways have an in situ door socket). Then we found two free areas around the door way L75. The first free area (L77) is north of the door way L75 and second (L80) is east of the door way L75. It is possible that these free areas had mudbrick walls, but we didn’t see any mudbrick lines in the excavation season.
After this we worked around another unknown area L69. It is a border for the surface (street) L72. After excavating the area, we found a couple of big rocks between the surface L72 and L69. We still haven’t identified the area, but it could be another structure on east part of the surface (street) L72.

Finally, I want to keep rock walls for next year. We need more working at the area in order to understand.      

